“Health Facts for Men” Leaflet to be Launched
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On Monday 14th June 2010, the Meath Primary Health Care Project for Travellers will be launching a new leaflet on “Health Facts for Men”.

This publication arose out of the findings from a questionnaire given to Traveller men in 2009, and the flyer was produced in collaboration with the Men’s Health Development Officer, HSE Dublin / North East.
Although this leaflet was designed to meet the needs of Traveller men who took part in the study, it contains a lot of useful information for all males.

Following the launch, it will be made available on the Men’s Health Forum in Ireland website.  A Publisher 2007 version can be downloaded at: www.mhfi.org/facts.pub while a Word version will be online at: www.mhfi.org/facts.doc 
For further information, please contact the Meath Primary Health Care Project for Travellers at Tel 046 9071679 or Finian Murray (Men’s Health Development Officer) at Tel: 046 9280644.
